Response to Comments

Comment Set 11
Letter from Mrs. Sue Willett dated March 25, 2004

23689 Ridgeway
Mission Viejo, California 92692
March 25, 2004

California Public Utilities Commission
ATTN: Mr. Mike Rosauer, Project Manager
C/O Aspen Environmental Group

30423 Canwood Street, Suite 215

Agoura Hills, California 91301

To Whom It May Concern:

Please count our household of five and our large extended family and friends who often 11-1
visit our home to the hundreds, if not thousands, of our neighbors’ voices urging you to

require Southern California Edison to bury the current and proposed towers and

transmission wires along the 3.1 miles of'its corridor running from Lake Forest to

Mission Viejo.

As parents, my husband and I are teaching our children that if you wish to do something,
do it well. If you weren’t able to do something right the first time, make it right as soon
as possible. We believe this principle holds true in every aspect of our lives and in the
dispute between Southern California Edison and most members of our community. We
do not believe that our suburban community should be further blighted by the addition of
more unsightly and possibly unhealthy power lines for the benefit of millions of others.
We understand that the power lines were here before our neighborhood was built. We are
not asking anyone to remove the lines from the corridor. We are simply asking that the
commission requests that Edison do the job right this time and bury the lines.

11-2

As Mission Viejo residents for almost 24 years, we have chosen to raise our three

children here because our community is safe, clean, attractive, and offers many public 11-3
and private amenities that encourage a healthy and happy family life. Burying the power

lines, existing and proposed, will provide the electricity needed by our Southern

California neighbors and better living conditions for everyone at a tiny cost to all

concerned.

Please don’t make our community pay the price for electricity generated for millions of
others. Please don’t damage our home values and threaten our healthy, happy way of
life. Please do the right thing and require Southern California Edison to serve all the
people by burying these power lines. Thank you for your time and concern.

Sincerely, Lo
(Mrs.) Sue R. Willett
Home phone: (949) 472-1291
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11-1  Thank you for your comment. Please see General Response GR-3 regarding undergrounding.

11-2  Thank you for expressing your concerns. Please see General Response GR-1 regarding EMF,
General Response GR-3 regarding undergrounding, and General Response GR-4 regarding
aesthetic impacts of the proposed project.

11-3  Thank your for expressing your concerns.
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